
 

Due to the continued inclement weather, all sports clubs this week were performed indoors. This meant 
less space for football and rugby, however, the children were very adaptable at using the limited space to 
be more creative in crab football and bench ball. Dodgeball continued as normal, as did multisports. We 
are very fortunate to be able to continue to run all clubs despite any poor weather, and also fortunate to 
have very adaptable children to make it work. 
 
Thank you to all for a fantastic attitude and fingers crossed for a break in the weather !! 
 
Mr. Flack 

 

All the children in Acorn Class would like to send a big thank you to the former Probus Video Society for their £100 

donation which has helped fund a fantastic new rug! We are extremely grateful and the children were delighted 

when they saw it.   

PTA News 

There is a meeting on Wednesday 2nd October at 7pm in Maple Class. We will be discussing all the exciting events coming up 

this term!   



After school clubs -  Polite reminder that  if your child is taking part in an after school club  these should be paid for beforehand on 

ParentPay. Thanking you in advance. 

Nut Free School -  Please can I remind you that our School is nut free and therefore could we ask you not to include any nut prod-

ucts in your child's snack or lunchbox. Thank you.  

Pick up -  A reminder about school pick up. Please can you wait for KS2 children at the front of the school and for KS1 children in the 

KS1 playground. If you’re picking up both KS1 and KS2 children, please ensure that you walk around the side of the school rather 

than going through the gate at the end of the KS1 playground. Thanks 

Class Celebrations   

Willow:  Rocco, Charlie 

Beech:  Ruby, Rex 

Rowan: Isla, Rosie 

Birch:  Vinnie, Michael 

Maple:  Group A Sailing (attendance 

by parents is not required) 

Oak:   Gil, Isobel  

There will be an opportunity after the 

assembly for your child to share their 

wonderful work with you! 

Literacy Star of the week 
 

Willow -  Hazel 

Beech -  Oliver 
 

Rowan -    Elenor 

Birch -  Imogen 
 

Maple -  Isaac 
 

Oak -  Maya 

Mathematician of the Week 
 

Willow - Harry 
  

Beech -  Evie 
 

Rowan  -  Gabriel  
 

Birch - Breoc 
 

Maple -  Lilia  

Oak – Harry S 

Head of School Award 

Violet in Beech Class 

 

Mon 30th Sept - Fri 4th Oct - Poetry Week (National Poetry Day Thurs 3rd) 

Wed 2nd Oct - PTA meeting 7 pm at the school 

Thurs 3rd Oct - NSPCC Assembly and workshop 

Mon 7th Oct - Inset Day 

Fri 11th Oct -  Tempest– Individual Photos 

Tues 15th Oct– Harvest Festival @ the Church 2.15pm 

Weds 16th Oct - Fri 18th Oct - Birch Class residential to Delaware  

Mon 21st Oct– 25th Oct-  Half term 

Thurs 31st Oct– Autumn Term Parent’s evening/open morning timings 

TBC 

Fri 1st Nov - PTA Halloween Disco 5 pm—6.30 pm 

Wed 6th Nov - PTA meeting 7 p, at the school  

Fri 15th Nov -  Maple/Oak NSPCC Anti-bullying workshop 

Thurs 28th Nov– School Panto - Jack and the Beanstalk 

Wed 11th Dec -  EYFS/KS1 Nativity -  times to be confirmed 

Thurs 12th Dec - EYFS/KS1 Nativity— times to be confirmed 

Tues 17th Dec - KS2 Carol Service-Probus Church—times to be confirmed 

Congratulations to Beech Class with 

97.5% attendance ! 

We would like to congratulate Mrs Jones 

who has recently gained a Batchelor of Arts 

in Professional Practice First Class Honours 


